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Department of Civil Engineering organized a Webinar on  “Webinar on Influenced by young minds - 

Bentley Design Challenge” for II, III and IV year UG students on 2nd June 2021 through MS Teams.                              

Dr. R. Divahar (HOD- Civil Engg.) delivered the welcome address and expressed his word of gratitude to the 

guests and the gathering. Dr.S.P.Sangeetha, Vice-Principal (Academics) delivered the special address and 

briefed the gathering regarding significance and necessity of the program. The chief guests Mr.Arun Kumar 
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and Mr.Suvam Chatterjee was introduced to the gathering by Dr.P.S.Aravind Raj, Associate Professor, 

Department of Civil Engineering.  

 The resource person Mr. Arun Kumar expressed the advantages of the Bentley systems software to 

the students and faculty members. He explained about the free software access for the students and professors. 

A brief tour of the Bentley systems’ current trend and their initiations on student development education 

programs were given by a short Video presentation. 

Mr. Suvam Chatterjee explained and demonstrated the OpenRoad Software package of Bentley in 

detail to the students and participants. All the features and advantages of the OpenRoad and other software 

packages of Bentley with the students 

The event was concluded with a questionnaire session among the participants and guest speaker. 

Dr.P.S.Aravind Raj, Associate Professor, Department of Civil Engineering delivered the vote of thanks.  
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